

David C. Cittadino

Superintendent of Schools (732) 290-3976

Joseph J. Marra

School Business Administrator & Board Secretary (732) 290-3952

Kathleen Hoeker, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent of Schools (732) 290-3970

James Tuohy, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent of Educational Programs (732) 360-4461

Anahita Keiller

Director of Arts & Cultures (732) 290-3900 x-3805

Daniel DiMino

Director of Athletics (732) 290-3900 x-3925

James Yanuzzelli

Director of Technology (732) 290-3967

Caitlin Colandrea, Psy.D.

Director of Grants, Intervention & Student Svc. (732) 360-4562

Old Bridge Township Public Schools

Patrick A. Torre Administration Building 4207 Route 516 Matawan, New Jersey 07747 Fax (732) 583-4644

January 22, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child's transition to High School is quickly approaching. Over the next few months, our guidance department will work with your child to ensure that they are scheduled for their 9th grade classes. Guidance counselors from Old Bridge High School will visit our middle schools for group presentations and will meet with each 8th grade student for a scheduled appointment. These meetings will take place during the months of February and March. Students will select their course requests for the 2024-2025 school year, which should be completed on the parent portal from February 9th- 19th, 2024. Any student with an IEP will be scheduled in consultation with their case manager.

Below you will find a link containing additional information and resources including:

- A detailed timeline for the scheduling process.
- The <u>2024-2025 Course Offering Booklet</u>. It is highly recommended that parents and students review the Course Offering Booklet for prerequisites and course descriptions.
- Scheduling forms and a tutorial to complete online course requests.
- Additional information about our <u>Early College/Dual Enrollment program</u> and application. This program allows for students to earn an Associate Degree or credits towards an Associate Degree while enrolled in OBHS.

2024-2025 Scheduling Information and Timeline

We are hopeful that the information provided will assist your child with their future educational and career goals. If you have any questions, please contact your child's school counselor.

Sincerely,

Caitlin Colandrea, Psy.D.

Director of Grants, Intervention and Student Services
Old Bridge Township Public Schools
732-360-4562

